
The Clerk has carried out a safety check of the memorials at the Burial Ground on Monsom Lane, 

Repton. Quite a few memorials have had to be laid flat or have been found to be loose. Would the 

families of the following please contact the Clerk via email clerk@repton-pc.gov.uk or telephone 

07341 907137. Notices will be going up on the burial ground gates and graves soon. The clerk will 

also be trying to find relatives via the records held and letters will be issued to the last known 

address of the families or persons responsible for the memorials. 

Name Plot Number Photograph 
Mary and Thomas JACKSON A85 

 
Harold and Norah JACKSON A69 

 
Wilfred and Ann BROAD B126 

 
Paul and Pamela CANAWAY B129 

 
Albert and Constance ALLSOP B145 

 



Gladys and Albert SMITH B146 

 
George and Sadie GASKIN B148 

 
Raymond GORDON B160 

 
Janet and Michael TATE B181 

 
Eric GARFORD B170 

 
Louisa and Frederick STIMPSON B167 

 



Arthur STACEY A66 

 
 

Terry LEEDS (too heavy to lay flat 
but not attached to base stone) 

B183 

 
 

Previously laid flat as they were unsafe 

Ernest and Edith BENNION A11 

 
George and Winifred CLARKE A9 

 
William, Hannah and Barbara 
ATHERLEY 

A12 

 
 


